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NEWS RELEASE 
AUGUST 25, 2016 

 

On 08/09/16 the Baltimore Police Department received a report that a male had contacted 

a home health agency and requested assistance. Upon arrival the male caller was found 

by the health care assessor sitting in a chair with his penis exposed. The assessor then 

contacted the Baltimore Police department to file a complaint. Investigating officers were 

able to identify the male as Timothy J. Logue of 201 North liberty Street apartment A. 

Officers were familiar with Mr. Logue from previous encounters including an arrest last 

year where Mr. Logue was standing nude in a window exposing himself to children on 

school buses as they drove past. Officers obtained a warrant for Mr. Logue and also 

discovered that he had a warrant from Lancaster for falsification. On 08/24/2016, Mr. 

Logue was observed in the yard area of his apartment officers attempted to make contact 

with Mr. Logue who fled into the apartment upon seeing the officers. After several 

attempts to get Mr. Logue to the door, officers made entry and discovered Mr. Logue in a 

bathroom. Officers advised Mr. Logue that he was under arrest and at this point Mr. 

Logue displayed a nine inch long butcher knife and began to make aggressive movements 

directed at the officers. Officers deployed the taser which was not effective. Mr. Logue 

then stumbled backwards into the bathtub and an officer was able to take control of his 

hand that contained the knife and disarm Mr. Logue. Mr. Logue was arrest on the 

warrants and was also charged with Felonious Assault/ Weapon and Resisting Arrest 

/Brandishes a weapon. One officer was slightly injured during the arrest. Mr. Logue was 

transported to the hospital and then to the Fairfield County Jail. For other information, 

please contact Chief Michael Tussey at 740-808-1475. 
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